Clir. Mary Rose Desmond Notice of Motion (1):

“In respect of the recently announced Carr’s Hill Interchange PfoPosa|' that Colr'kst le
County Council calls on Transport Infrastructure Ireland (Tll) to hold a town Y .
public meeting in addition to the public briefing they have planned. This|s nece§sa d
to allow residents and commuters affected by the M28 proposal a fair opportun'ltv %2
voice their concerns. Also that Cork County Council seek an extension of the TII's
initial feedback submission deadline of the 20" November next.”

Response from National Roads Office:

Cork County Council and TII will not be holding town hall style public meeting on the
proposals at Carr’s Hill in addition to the public briefing held on 9" November 2015.
A public consultation will be held in Quarter 1 2016 which will give the elected
members and members of the public further opportunity to voice their concerns.
The feedback submission deadline has been extended to 30" November 2015.



